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From: Robert Gilchrist [rmgilchrist@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday , 9 September 2009 11:16 AM 
To: NSW Redistribution 
Cc: bgilch@bigpond.net.au 
Subject: Objection Number 48 - Redistribution Warringah/North Sydney 

Hello Redistribution Secretariat, 

I have today read Objection 48, as submitted by Brian Gilchrist and wish to place on record my full 
support for his views. 

I, too, have extreme objections to the proposed re-distribution. All my "community and regional 
interests" are confined to Cremorne, Neutral Bay, Cammeray, Milsons Point, North Sydney, Kirribilli, 
McMahons Point and Crows Nest. I never coss the Spit Bridge except in exceptional circumstances. 

The proposed re-drawing is, quite simply, wrong and is, in my view, designed to ensure that more 
potential labour voters liein Maxine McKew's electorate, thus ensuring her a better chance of re­
election. This is a gross abuse of the electoral re-distribution process and distresses me greatly. 

I would also like to place on record my concern about the very limited notice that has been provided 
by the AEC in respect of this change. We are an internet-based family that reads all our news online 
or on TV. We do not buy newspapers. How do you propose to keep families such as mine - we are not 
alone - informed of significant changes of this nature? 

Regards, 

Robert Gilchrist 
28 Kurraba Road 
Neutral Bay 
NSW 2089 
Cell: +61 438 651 461 


